
From: Alon Altman [mailto:Alon.Altman@teva.co.il] 

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 6:36 AM
To: Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd.; Ori Israeli0

Cc: 'Bryce Conlan(RELO)'; 'Park Hooseon'; 'Carmel'; carmel.alon@gmail.com
Subject: RE: The Altman's - Shipment to Nagoya

 

Dear Ilan, 

 

We got all the boxes in good order.

 

I would like to thank you and everyone who was involved in this process for the se

provided. 

 

Best Regards, 

Alon 

 

 

 

 

Alon Altman   Director Finance, Teva Asia
Tel: +972-3-9148003 
Alon.Altman@teva.co.il

 

Alon Altman [mailto:Alon.Altman@teva.co.il]  

Monday, January 30, 2012 6:36 AM 
Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd.; Ori Israeli01 

'Bryce Conlan(RELO)'; 'Park Hooseon'; 'Carmel'; carmel.alon@gmail.com 
Shipment to Nagoya 

We got all the boxes in good order. 

I would like to thank you and everyone who was involved in this process for the services 

Director Finance, Teva Asia  
9148003     Cell: +972-54-8885440     

Alon.Altman@teva.co.il    sip:Alon.Altman@tevapharm.com    www.tevapharm.com

rvices 

apharm.com  


